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Aaron Panko

From: Michael M Sayre-Smith <msayresmith@icloud.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 10, 2021 7:49 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Cc: glennbaly12345@gmail.com; hughes.m@comcast.net

Subject: Comment re: Case # SUB21-03

Attn: Aaron Panko, Planner 

City of Salem, Planning Division 

Cc Glenn Baly, Mike Hughes 

 

Dear Mr's Panko, Ball and Hughes, 

 

Regarding Preposed Land Use Request affecting my property and neighborhood: 

 

I would prefer to NOT have preposed direct pedestrian access to Bryan Johnson Park from Sword Fern St. SE and Vine 

Maple St. SE.  Present sidewalks and street access are adequate and additional pedestrian access to/from park will 

encourage more (non-essential) pedestrian traffic in our neighborhood. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mike Sayre-Smith 

321 Kurth Meadow Ave. SE 

(Lot #18) 

Salem, OR 97306 

(503) 709-0180 (voice message or text) 

Email: msayresmith@icloud.com 

  


